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Change of Use Candy’s Café

Please find enclosed my application for change of use for Candy’s Café to
allow hot food takeaway .l hope the following points will help you consider this
application;

I) Candy’s Café is a split level building with the kitchen on the lower
level and the customer seating/serving area on the upper floor. All
takeaway orders will be taken and served at the existing counter on
the upper floor, therefore there will be no outlet from the lower
level.

2) A litter bin is provided on our outside seating area as well as a
council bin just above the café area. We always ensure that these
are emptied as necessary; we also make a point of picking up litter
from adjoining areas on a regular basis. All adjacent areas where
people may choose to eat takeaways (eg picnic area) are adequately
served by bins.

3) Even during the peak season it is our intention to stop serving at
9pm, therefore there will be no late night openings.
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